Bromwell/Klausmeier

EMB:     Hi,  I am State Delegate Eric Bromwell, Vice Chair of the House Health and Government Operations Committee.

KK:         And I’m State Senator Kathy Klausmeier, Deputy Majority Leader.

EMB:     Last year, the Maryland General Assembly passed a law, authored by Attorney General Brian Frosh, prohibiting price gouging by manufacturers of generic and off-patent prescription drugs.

KK:         Though the law took effect without his signature, Governor Hogan wrote that the high costs of brand-name prescription drugs need to be addressed as well. So, this year we will work to control the costs of all high-priced prescription drugs, including brand-name ones.

EMB:  And, that is why we are sponsoring a bill to  allow your local pharmacist to let you know the cheapest way to purchase your prescription drugs.

KK:            So show your support for controlling the high costs of prescription drugs by calling Health Care For All at 410-235-9000.

EMB:         Or visit health care for all dot com slash hear my story.
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